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My enquiry is

I'would like to be contacted by
Email
Phone

Address

Edwin
Gutierrez

Comment on planning aplications:
2018/1604/P and 2018/1520/P

The proposed change of roof designs for
Building 2, building 5 and Leeder House is
unacceptable for the neighbours. The height
of Building 5 and Leeder House will be
raised significantly due to the proposed
additions, reducing direct sunlight into our
garden. Installing an air vent on the roof is
also an intrusion as we will not be able to
enjoy our garden because of the resultant
noise. In addition, the repositioning of the
proposed solar panels will cause glare since
they will now be facing our property, which
will also look unappealing. I strongly
believe that applications 2018/1604/P and
2018/1520/P fail to take into consideration
the impact on surrounding residents, which
the project owners have constantly failed to
do since day one. We have already been
suffering from air and noise pollution due
to the construction, which has caused
inconvenience for our daily lives since it
started. Not to mention that the construction
has already massively overrun with no
apparent end in sight.

Regards,

Edwin Gutierrez and Hyun-Yi Kim
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